
 

 

 

 

March 25, 2019 
 
 

PREQUALIFICATION RESULTS FOR PROJECT 5 
 
The South Valley Water Reclamation has completed its review of 
submitted statements of qualification from contractors whom responded to 
the advertisement requesting SOQs.  All submitting contractors have been 
notified of their individual status.  The following contractors are qualified 
to submit bids on SVWRF’s upcoming Project 5. 
 

Alder Construction as a general contractor 

Archer Western Construction, LLC as a general contractor 

Cache Valley Electric as an electrical contractor 

COP Construction  as a general contractor 

Gerber Construction as a general contractor 

RSCI as a general contractor & as an 
electrical contractor 

Skyline Electric as an electrical contractor 

 


